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9th September 2011

Dear Mrs Wood,

The Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999
The Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2010
Inspection of petrol station

Thank you for your assistance during my visit at the petrol station. This visit was undertaken to check for
compliance with Permit reference PS4/VPA/12/09.

I found that compliance with the Permit conditions were satisfactory at the time of my visit. I have made
reference to the conditions where improvements could be made/ information is requested below:

Condition 2: As discussed, I should be grateful if you could provide a copy of the most recent inspection by
Eurotank for our own records.

Condition 9: Two of the rubber seals on the connection points may need replacing and you advised me that
you would be reporting this to the service engineers. A third seal on a disused petrol connection point was
damaged. I noted that there was no indication that the connection point was disused. You may wish to put a
sign on/near that connection point to notify tanker drivers and avoid fuel being unloaded in error via that
point.

Condition 13: It is a legal requirement that signs stating “ Connect vapour return line before off-loading” or
similar working and a sign referring to the maximum number of tanks that can be unloaded simultaneously is
placed adjacent to the vapour return point. I would recommend that the signs are regularly cleaned to ensure
that drivers are able to follow the instructions.

Yours sincerely,

Varuna Addy
Acting Principal Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health
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Cc: The Store Manager
Morrisons Supermarket
Boss Hall Road
Ipswich
Suffolk
IP1 5BN


